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Hi Mayor and council members,

My name is Jason Roque and I live at 8309 Washington Ave, Whittier, CA 90602. My family
and I have lived in Whittier for at least 50 years, and love this city. 

I'm writing to express my opinion on the Republic Services issue. I believe we should not
allocate extra funds outside of what's in the original contract. Those funds instead can be used
for programs and services to aid our seniors.

Thank you for your time,

Jason Roque
(626)786-3841
jasonjroque@gmail.com
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